
The freedom to express our beliefs freely and publicly is one of the
cornerstones of a democratic society. In this project, we will reflect on
how this freedom is affected, when universities don’t provide a neutral
space for open discussions. We want to inspire a spirit of mutual respect
towards different world views.

Studies show that the phenomenon of “self-censorship“ is already
negatively affecting different groups of society (for religious and non-
religious people alike) and we believe it is crucial to raise awareness about
this problem to avoid a normalisation of it.

OIDAC Europe is producing a short documentary about the phenomenon
of Self-censorship among Christian university students in Europe and
its effects on Freedom of Speech!

Therefore, we will invite 8 students from different European countries to
Vienna to share their stories (flights and accommodation will be
covered by OIDAC).

We will exchange our experiences of self-censorship at
university/school, film personal interviews and b-roll footage.  

SHARE YOUR STORY 

We are looking for:

Young Christians who have felt alone or
intimidated when trying to live in
accordance with their faith at school or
university.
People who are longing to build bridges of
common values like tolerance and
diversity with persons who think
differently.

Call for testimonies!

When & Where?

3 - 6 MAY 2023 
Vienna/Austria
The casting is open until the
29th of March 2023. 

If you like to apply, click on 
this link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAI
pQLScSTHqflJK1DZa28ohuV1SVJIn7r974
Qd9O8eSGPEcMXH4LQ/viewform

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSTHqflJK1DZa28ohuV1SVJIn7r974Qd9O8eSGPEcMXH4LQ/viewform

